
Traffic Restrictions Week of February 16th – February 22nd

Fort Apache will be opened 
to traffic until higher 
temperatures allow for the 
completion of the asphalt 
paving work. Minor 
construction may take place 
outside of the roadway. Be 
aware of construction 
vehicles entering or exiting 
Fort Apache. Construction is 
estimated to resume in late 
March or April. 
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